
 

FOLLOW UP QUESTIONS FROM BOARD MEMBERS 

 
The Board members requested additional information related to student 

participation data, student resources, and costs associated with providing 
counseling services. Additionally, the Board requested enrollment numbers 

for the two baccalaureate programs. 


